
 
 
 

Media Advisory For immediate release: April 28, 2022 
 

 

Release of Auditor General’s Review of the Pre-Election 2022 Multi-Year Fiscal Plan—
Monday, May 2, 2022 

 

The Auditor General’s Review of the Pre-Election 2022 Multi-Year Fiscal Plan will be tabled with the 
Ontario Legislature at approximately noon on Monday, May 2, 2022. 

The Auditor General is issuing this Review under section13 of the Fiscal Sustainability, Transparency and 
Accountability Act, 2019, which requires the Auditor General to review the multi-year fiscal plan included 
in the most recent budget to determine whether it is reasonable, and release a statement describing the 
results of the review. 

 
 
 
Review Distribution and Online Availability: The Review is expected to be tabled with the Ontario 
Legislature at approximately noon on May 2, 2022. Copies and a news release will be delivered to the 
Queen’s Park Press Gallery. This information will also be available at www.auditor.on.ca.  
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For more information: 
 
Ann Lehman-Allison 
Director, Communications and Government Advertising Review 
(647) 326-2176 
 
Ann.Lehman-Allison@auditor.on.ca 
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